
P-05-1043 To have the manufacture and production of sufficient PPE for Wales 

located in Wales Post Covid-19, Correspondence – Petitioner to Committee, 

23.11.20 

To the Petitions Committee  

 

Thank you all for the time you have allocated to both process and read my petition to date. 

At the time of writing it, I was more than a little concerned by the apparent lack of sufficient  

PPE for frontline medical staff, such as my daughter. The reply to the Chair of your 

Committee, from Vaughan Gething has done much to alleviate my concern and anxiety. It 

clearly indicates that the situation with regard to PPE in Wales, is being well managed and  is 

readily available to those who need it, in order to complete their work in safety. 

 

I hope that this situation continues and that as a Nation Wales will always have sufficient PPE 

for its needs and be self sustainable. 

 

Kind regards, 


